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COVID-19 (Coronavirus) Prevention and Statewide Reopening Notice 

 

Updated August 19, 2021  

 

Effective, August 23, 2021, Governor Inslee announced a statewide mask mandate for all indoor spaces 

to go into effect this coming Monday, August 23. This mandate includes those vaccinated and 

unvaccinated. 

Maryhill Winery and it’s tasting rooms will follow the requirements of the Governor’s mandate; that 

everyone (Staff and Guests) should wear a face covering anytime they are not actively eating or drinking, 

regardless of vaccination status.  

Maryhill Winery considers the health and safety of our teams and customers our main priority. With that 

in mind, we continue to enforce the highest standards to prevent the spread of the virus.  
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